
U. S. - Irrigation February 6, 1906 

George B. Harris to Hill 
"Mr. Mead has been informed that the Hon. 
James Wadsworth, chairman of the Congressional 
Comittee on Agriculture would be much in- 
fluenced by anything you say on the subject 
[irrigation] and if you think best to write 
him a letter suggesting an increase of $30,000 
in the appropriation for ' Irrigation and Drain. 
age Investigations' to permit carrying out the 
work of Congressmen Brooks and Mondell, that 
Mr. Wadsworth would probably favor this action 
and it might go throGg 
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